
From: Randall Hicks
To: "Glass, Dara"; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: "Larry"
Subject: Marker Oil - NSLU releases
Date: Monday, April 18, 2016 11:27:07 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Ms. Glass and Ms. Patterson
 
Last week, Mr. Marker and I examined the sites listed below.  However, we looked at the wrong #39
 site as we were examining a historic release site, not the one noted below.
 
I thought that the work done by eTech was good as were most of the CAPs – all of which have been
 approved.  Our recommendation is this:
 

1.       Create a schedule of implementation of the corrective actions based upon a prioritization
 and submit to BLM and OCD.  At this time, we anticipate implementing at least 3 of the
 remedies every two months.  We would like to take advantage of any monsoon while at the
 same time considering the price of oil  and time allocation for the small staff of Marker Oil.

2.       We intend to present some minor modifications to the approved CAPs.   Initially, we do not
 see much benefit to the addition of imported fresh water or the fertilizer to this very sandy
 soil.  We ask for a week to come up with some different ideas or to keep the CAPs “as is”.

 
Please expect the schedule of work by next Monday with implementation of the first remedy within
 3 weeks from today.  Also next Monday you will receive the first CAP under Marker Oil for these
 sites.
 
If your files show different sites than these, please let us know so we can all work off the same page.
 
Thanks!
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